

JESSE BACON, SUPERINTENDENT

ADRIENNE USHER, ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT BRANDY HOWARD, CHIEF ACADEMIC OFFICER TROY WOOD, CHIEF OPERATIONS OFFICER

MEMO

TO: **Bullitt County Board of Education**

CC: Betsy Nutt

From: Kali Ervin

Date: May 25, 2023

Re: June 19th Board of Education Meeting Student Recognition: NASP All-American Archers

Recently, the NASP® announced its Academic All-American Teams in Elementary, Middle, and High School Divisions. These archers were selected based on the results of the 2023 Western and Eastern NASP® National Tournaments as well as proficiency in the classroom. We are proud to recognize these top student archers as they are excellent scholastic examples for all NASP® participants nationwide. Congratulations to:

> Evan Maraman, CGES Kayleigh Edwards, SES Christopher Pottinger, BMS Jayden Kearney, BMS Adam Dustin, BCHS

Congratulations, All-American Archers!